MEETING FOR MITCHELL PARK

June 3, 2009

Westside Multigenerational Facility, Cahill Senior Center
715 West 5™ Street, Tempe, Arizona 85281
6:30 PM - 8:00 PM

Come and help us to create the best lighting solution for the basketball courts at
Mitchell Park.

Lighting in a small neighborhood park like Mitchell Park is a sensitive issue; it
affects all who live near the park and many who use the park. What’s best for our
park and our neighborhood?

We'd like to hear from neighbors and users of the park about how you are
affected by lighting of the park and how you like to use the park. While some find
the new lighting excessive and intrusive, others appreciate it. We’d like you to
help us decide where lighting is desired, or not desired, and how to best light
these areas.

Two meetings will be facilitated for us to work with the Parks and Recreation
Department to evaluate the lighting that has been added at the basketball court
and to determine improvements. The first meeting will focus on education on the
subject of lighting as well as our wants and needs for the park. In the second
meeting, we will decide on the best solution for lighting (or not lighting) the court.

Please come. We need your help.



